
PTA	Board	Meeting	Minutes	10.4.17	

Please	bring	all	outstanding	checks	for	reimbursement.	

Fundraiser	has	brought	in	$20,647.02	so	far	and	money	is	still	coming	in	

Minutes	approved	by	Meredith	and	Leesa	

We	have	liked	having	walk	and	bike	to	school	during	Green	Ribbon	Week	all	in	one.	

We	need	to	clean	the	PTA	closet,	does	anyone	want	to	help	Jennette	and	Leesa?	Sometime	next	week..	

Reflections…	Due	next	Friday,	October	13th.	We	will	be	judging	Mountain	Shadow’s	entries	on	the	13th	at	
9am.	We	need	10-15	judges.	Let	Meredith	know	if	you	can	help	out.	Mr.	Butler	is	okay	to	do	a	Principal’s	
choice	award	for	our	school’s	reflections.		

Comcast	cares	wants	to	come	again	to	our	school.	They	are	going	to	award	more	money	for	our	school.	
That	will	be	presented	together	with	the	reflections/hawk	assembly.	As	long	as	we	keep	the	reflections	
part	of	the	assembly	short	then	we	can	do	the	rest.		

Ribbons	on	the	fence…	yay	or	nay?	All	of	us	like	the	idea,	Monday,	red	day,	Tuesday,	Halloween,	
Wednesday,	boots,	Thursday,	Follow	your	dreams	and	PJ’s.	Some	schools	have	planted	red	tulip	bulbs	
during	this	week	so	they	come	up	in	the	spring.	What	are	the	thoughts	on	a	poster	contest?	Just	doing	
the	upper	grades	4-6?	Mrs.	Marriott	is	over	the	student	council.	If	you	need	them	to	read	
announcements	on	Friday	or	get	involved	with	anything	just	contact	her.	

Book	Fair….Is	there	going	to	be	a	conflict	with	the	veteran’s	day	assembly	and	the	stage?	Maybe	make	
sure	the	book	fair	is	at	least	2	feet	back	from	the	front	of	the	stage.	Volunteers	will	be	posted	on	the	
Facebook	page	and	called	from	the	contact	list.	We	want	to	encourage	the	teachers	to	build	classroom	
libraries.		

Can	we	move	Dad’s	and	donuts	to	Wednesday,	November	8th?	

Teacher	Dinner	on	November	8th,	we	need	5	soups.	Have	your	crockpot	here	by	3pm	

Membership	223	after	the	skate	night…so	far	so	good	

Halloween	Parade	at	9am,	parties	to	follow.	Parents	need	to	be	out	by	lunch	time.		

Anti-bullying	will	be	in	November…	the	week	before	Thanksgiving	on	the	15th.		

We	are	looking	into	starting	an	after	school	program	for	procession.	Mr.	Butler	found	a	guy	that	can	
teach	procession.	We	also	have	started	an	after	school	drama	program.		

Note	going	home	next	week	asking	to	bring	in	expiring	box	tops.	The	real	contest	will	be	in	January	

Suggestion	to	give	all	new	Kindergarteners	a	new	shirt	during	orientation	and	roll	it	into	the	student	of	
the	month.		

Find	$500	so	we	can	add	the	shirts	to	the	Kindergarten	boxes	next	year.		

Mr.	Butler	would	like	to	get	the	staff	nice	shirts	each	year.	However,	his	hands	are	tied	as	far	as	
purchasing	things	for	teachers	vs	students.	Asking	the	PTA	to	purchase	shirts	for	teachers/staff.	



We	have	a	lot	of	classic	skate	bucks….	Should	we	use	these	for	family	week?	Just	let	Jennette	know.	

Suggestion	to	stay	until	8:30	at	Classic	Skate	Night	in	the	spring.	Some	folks	cannot	come	until	later	
towards	the	end.		

			

	

		


